From: George <westminstertwo@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 10:59 AM
To: Planning Commission
Subject: Keep Haner Park zoned F-2
George Brooks-Hutton
51901 Old Wickiup Rd.
LaPine, OR
16 April 2015

Dear Planning Commissioner:

I own property west of LaPine in the Deschutes National Forest near the Deschutes River in Haner Park. I do NOT wish to see
Haner Park rezoned. Many of us here would like to see the area REMAIN F-2 zoning, and understand quite clearly the
implications of F-2 zoning. We consider that the restrictions imposed by F-2 zoning are vital to the character and safety of this
residential enclave bordered on all sides by forest lands: particularly, as most of Haner Park is within the Wild and Scenic River
Corridor designation.

Recently many of us at Haner Park received an e-mail from a member of our Board, "encouraging” us to write you and
complain about the current zoning and its restrictions. This view does not represent all of us. [ doubt it represents a majority of
us. Certainly it is not my preference.

Again, please keep Haner Park zoned F-2.

Thanks for your time,
George Brooks-Hutton



